
Printed warnings 
 
Below are some examples of warnings that may be included in printed programmes 
for events. 
 
Please be aware that a photographer has been commissioned by the Royal College of 
Obstetricians and Gynaecologists to take photographs at this event. 
 
These photographs may be included in the College’s printed publications and on its 
website. They may also be circulated to the media and be made available to other 
interested parties. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the event organiser, [name and job title]. 
 
Please be aware that this seminar is being filmed for broadcast over the Internet and 
that the images will be available in countries where there is no data protection 
legislation. Anyone not wishing to be filmed may like to opt out of this session. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the event organiser, [name and job title]. 


